
Dear Parents / Carers,
Another busy fortnight!  We are proud
to say that we recently had our Health
and Safe annual audit and scored 99%
meaning we achieved the Gold
standard.  This means our school was
seen as having a first class approach to
the Health and Safety of the children,
the staff and the premises.  We were
really proud.
Our new families have settled in well
and I can't thank you enough for how
welcome you have made them.  
One of my favourite times of the week
is giving out the stars of the week.  I
love seeing the children wear their
badges with pride.  
This week the children have been busy
practising their Harvest songs - it really
is the most uplifting sound.  
Year 6 had a visit from the fire service
who talked about firework safety.
We hope you enjoy the following
information.

Mrs Emma Harding
Headteacher

FORTNIGHTLY 
NEWSLETTER

21/10/22 - Break up
for half term
Every Friday - you
are invited to join us
in church for
worship
Harvest Festival in
church 21/10/22

Friday 14th October 2022

Young voices
Year 6 parents / carers,
please look out for the
questionnaire today about
the children performing at
the AO arena in Manchester.  
We are looking to order your
requested tickets by the end
of next week.






This Thursday is school photograph day. 
 The children will be having their individual
photos taken by our photographer.  We ask
that children are in full school uniform. 
 Your child will come home with details of
how to purchase photographs after the
event.

Flu vaccinations will be taking
place on Tuesday 1st November. 
 Stockport nurses will be
administering them.  As always
there will be the opportunity to
opt out.

On Friday the children will be celebrating
Harvest with a simple Harvest festival. It
starts at 9.10am and everyone is welcome. 
 We can guarentee some beautiful singing.
All we ask is that children donate a tin or a
packet of food for the church's food bank. 
 See you there.

Harvest

Flu vaccination

School photos



This weeks stars of the week from last week and this
week are:

Nursery: Emilia and Teddie
Reception: Michaelina and Archie

Year 1: Ava and Jenson
Year 2: Ciaran and Ellie
Year 3: Mia and Thomas

Year 4/5: Hessa and Justin
Year 6: Mia and Damian

Stars of the week

Stars of the week are children who have tried  really hard
with their learning or gone out of their way to show our
school values of: hope, perseverence, courage, love,
friendship and forgiveness. They will come home today
with a badge to celebrate - they can keep this.



Autumn Term Clubs
Tuesday: Manchester United
Federation 
3.15-4pm
Years 3-6

Wednesday: ESC Sport's
coaches
3.15-4.30pm
Rec-Year 2

Thursday: ESC Sport's coaches
3.15-4.30pm
Year 3-Year 6






Key dates for
your diary

Friday 21st October: Harvets Festival in church
Friday 21st October: Attendance Celebrations
Friday 21st October: Break up for half term
Monday 31st October: INSET - school closed
Tuesday 1st November: School opens
Tuesday 1st November: Flu Vaccinations
Tuesday 8th / Wednesday 9th November: Parents
Evening
Friday 11th November: Year 3 assembly

We have a second hand
uniform rail and a new

uniform rail.  All 2nd
hand uniform is in

excellent condition.
Jumpers / cardigans are
£3 and all money raised
goes towards resources

for the children.  New
uniform is £13.  We have
limited stock so please

ask to have a look.

Uniform rails



Is your child in Year 6?
It's now time to apply for your child's high school place. 
 Applications close on the 31st October 2022.  It's vial you
apply now to secure a place at your chosen High school.
This link will take to you to the application page:
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-processs-secondary-
school




Is your child in
Nursery?

Applications are now open for Reception places.
We are the only One Form Entry Primary school in
the local area.  We pride ourselves on the personal

touch where  all staff know all the children.
Follow the link below to apply:

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-
process-primary-school

https://www.st-marks.stockport.sch.uk/uploads/556/grade/8148001_grade_file.pdf
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-process-primary-school

